# June

I cannot even believe that this is my last newsletter for the year!

Thank you all for making this year incredible and one that I will remember forever! It has been a pleasure watching your children learn and grow. Each and every one of them brought their strengths and interests to the table, which positively impacted our learning and classroom community. I hope that they have enjoyed school and learning while in my class!



# Things We Will Be Learning About This Month:

## Science/Social Studies:

Lego Robotics Kit

## Math

- · Review of topics learned
- · Step up to third grade

## Writing

- Finish up informative writing
- Reflecting on the year

#### Reading

- Increasing fluency
- Reader's Theater



### Reminders and Important Dates:

Wednesday, June 7th: Teach the teacher lesson plan due

Tuesday, June 13th: Field Day

Thursday, June 15th: Last Day of School (Early release day)

\*Final report cards will be sent home the last day of school, along with your child's placement for next year.